From: Peggy Phetterplace

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 10:31 AM

To: Jill Uhler; Steven Kolberg; Christopher Ludvigsen; Laura Price; Karen Kalisz; Heidi

Swanson

Cc: William Shuluk; Edith Pendleton; Jane V. Bigelow; Timothy Bishop; Frank Dowd; Cindy

Campbell

Subject: Anatomy Models

Hello Everyone

We had a discussion in the Collection development meeting yesterday concerning the proper and improper use of the anatomy models. Please do not position or play with the anatomy models. These models are for student use and we do not want to misrepresent to our students that these models are to be played with or misused. They need to be respected and used in a proper manner. If you have any questions about this matter please let me know. My door is always open.

Jill. please forward this to our students.

Thank you Peggy

Peggy Phetterplace Richard H. Rush Library Coordinator, Library Circulation Services Edison State College 8099 College Pkwy SW Fort Myers, FL 33919

Tel: (239) 489-9299 Tel: (239) 489-9220 Fax: (239) 489-9465